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From: paul willigenburg <
Sent: Thursday, 22 December 2022 5:32 PM
To: Benjamin Essing <Benjamin.Essing@mornpen.vic.gov.au>
Subject: Re: Macrae Landslip

No answers to my messages again : I’ll let dick heads wander around on the slope in
future .

It seems we get no information but our neighbours do 

We are now in Tootgarook for 19 days : a bloody pain in the arse having to move
again.

We are both pissed off : I’m hearing the person on the hill has got rid of his contractor
: to expensive or not prepared to do his bidding .

I want to say much more but need to be careful as we don’t know who to trust
anymore .

No plans : no detail : no timings : just some proposals .

Benjamin I’m sorry who are recovering from covid and hope you are well : I just need
to release the frustration 

Chris didn’t respond either 

Paul Willigenburg
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